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MEMORANDUM 

Date: February 12, 2014 G\u\~ 
To: Robin Brigade, Clerk of the Board 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
From: Ally Miller, District 1 Su~ ·· 

Pima County Board of Supervisors 

Re: Item for the February 18, 2014 Addendum 

Please add the following to the February 18,2014 Addendum: 

Identify spending reductions in the current Pima County budget in an effort to increase the 
pavement preservation and road repair funding allocation. Discussion/Vote. (District 1) 




